
 
 

INVITATION FOR BID #: 16-039 
MAIN STREET IMPROVEMENTS 

 
ADDENDUM 1 

Addendum issued June 17, 2016 

 
 
A non-mandatory pre-bid meeting was held June 16, 2016 at 9:30am at Wentzville City Hall.   
 
The following clarification is hereby incorporated into the Invitation for Bids: 
 
The City anticipates Notice to Proceed to be issued approximately August 1, 2016. 
 
 
All other Terms and Conditions as applicable to this Invitation for Bid shall remain as stated. 
 
This addendum forms a part of the contract documents and modifies the original bidding 
documents dated June 6, 2016.  Contractor shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the 
space provided on the Bid Proposal Form (Exhibit A).   Failure to do so may subject bidder to 
disqualification. 
 
 
 
 

End of Addendum 1 

 


